Griswold School Board of Education
Property Tax Hearing for FY2025 School Budget
Wednesday, April 3, 2024
Conference Room

The Griswold Community School District Board of Education met in special session on Wednesday, April
3, 2024 in the Conference Room for the purpose of conducting a proposed property tax hearing on the
FY25 school budget. President Hansen called the budget hearing to order at 5:30 p.m. Board members
present: Scott Hansen, Aaron Houser, Ryan Smith, and Don Smith. Absent: Erika Kirchhoff, Scott
Peterson, and Rob Peterson. Also present were Superintendent David Henrichs, Business Manager Dan
Rold, Secondary Principal Stephanie Brady, and Board Secretary Hannah Bierbaum. Business Manager
Dan Rold presented the proposed FY25 Property tax dollar levy of $12.78883 compared to the final FY24
property tax dollar levy of $12.94106, a decrease of $0.15223. President Hansen opened the meeting for
public input at 5:34 p.m. Jeffrey Mccormick appreciated the tax notice that was mailed to the public and
thanked the board for their work to keep the tax rate manageable. President Hansen closed the public
hearing at 5:36 p.m. Motion by Houser to adjourn the hearing at 5:36 p.m. Seconded by D. Smith, motion
carried all ayes.
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Hannah Bierbaum, Board Secretary Sc{)tt Hansen, Board President

(Next regular meeting April 15, 2024)




